
 
 
 

Classes held at:  Masjid-al-Ameen 
Oadby Central Mosque, Oadby Community Centre 
Sandhurst Street, Oadby, Leicester, LE2 5AR. 

 
Admissions/Principal: Mr Zubeir Hassam 07834 813 971 

 
Email:    info@muslimschooloadby.co.uk 
Website:                 www.muslimschooloadby.co.uk 

 

Registered Charity Number: 1171280                                       Trustees: Mr Zubeir Hassam - Mr Faizal Ahamed – Umar Razah Boodhoo  

MUSLIM SCHOOL OADBY 

Newsletter 3 Term1– 23rd November 2023 -16 Jamad ul Awal 1445 AH 
 

Dear Parents   
  
- لايْكُمْ   مُ عا السَّلَا  
 
Insha’Allah Term 1 will come to an end on Thursday 21st December 2023, thereafter Madressah  
 
will reopen on Tuesday 9th January 2024 for Term 2.  Please pay fees in the first week of term! 
 
Term 2 -  Fees – £95 online or £100 Cash / Cheque 9th January to 7th March – 8 Weeks  
 
Thereafter closed for Easter and Ramadhan and reopens after Eid on 15TH April 2024 
  
             Half Term = 19th February to 22nd February - Madressah will be Closed  
 

Account Name: Muslim School Oadby - Bank Name: Barclays Bank  
                         Sort Code: 20-49-11 - Bank Account Number: 50902853  
                         Reference number: Your Child’s Student ID number  
 
Mid Term Report – Insha Allah all students will receive a mid term report before the half term. 
 
MSO WhatsApp & telephone Number 07834813971 – Some parents have not saved this number to 
receive regular bulletins via WhatsApp. In the event of Madressah closures due to bad weather or 
snow, you will be notified via WhatsApp so please save this telephone number. 
 
Please send your child with correct uniform and wudhu and ensure they have been to the toilet 
before coming to Madressah. A number of children are going to the toilet within 15 minutes of coming 
to madressah and this can be very disruptive to the class (avoid sending them with water).  
 
Free to download our Syllabus app via www.ieosa.com and app on google & apple (ipad) 
free Ebooks- download via link- no registration required and this will help your child 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.ieosabookreader 
 
Safety First - Park and drop off park your car in the bays and drop off your children. Please do not 
stop in the middle of the car park. A number of parents have done this in the past week! Also lights in 
the car park are not working so take extra care; we have reported this to the Council in september! 
                             Please do not park in Sandhurst Street. 
Please arrive on time and collect on time as it is dark, do not drop children off early!                  
 زبير حسام
Zubeir Hassam 
Principal,  Muslim School Oadby 
www.muslimschooloadby.co.uk  - Muslim School Oadby – Dedicated to Educate the Ummah 

mailto:info@muslimschooloadby.co.uk
http://www.muslimschooloadby.co.uk/
http://www.ieosa.com/
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.ieosabookreader
http://www.muslimschooloadby.co.uk/

